

Dear Madam or Sir,

I am reaching out to you today to invite you to be a part of an event and worldwide movement that will impact some of our community's most deserving members!

On Friday, February 10, 2023, South County Baptist Church (SCBC) will host Night to Shine, sponsored by the Tim Tebow Foundation. Night to Shine is an unforgettable prom night experience, centered on God's love, for people with special needs, ages 14 and older. Now in its ninth year, this event has annually celebrated thousands of people with special needs around the globe on the Friday before Valentine's Day!

Every guest of Night to Shine enters this complimentary event on a red carpet complete with a warm welcome from a friendly crowd and paparazzi. Once inside, guests receive the royal treatment, including limousine rides, professional photography, hair and makeup stations, corsages and boutonnieres, shoe shines, a catered dinner, karaoke room, a Sensory Room, a Respite Room for parents and caretakers, and, of course, a dance floor... all leading up to the moment when each guest is crowned a king or queen of the prom.

We want to make this night as incredible as possible for these unbelievably deserving individuals, so we are contacting you in hopes that you will consider helping us make that possible by donating your time (as a volunteer on Feb 10th), your finances (by making a one-time gift donation), or your goods/services. Any donations are greatly appreciated as they will go directly towards making this night truly memorable for the amazing disability community in Saint Louis.

Monetary donations can be sent directly to SCBC (marked for 'Night to Shine') or online at southcountybaptist.com/nighttoshine. Every penny of every dollar donated will be used solely to fund this amazing event.

If you would like to be a part of this worldwide movement and partner with us in making a difference in the lives of people with special needs right here in our community, you can contact Phil Spears at phil@scbcweb.com.

Thank you, in advance, for helping us celebrate and love people with special needs!

God bless,

Phil Spears

South County Baptist Church